
Winkfield St Mary’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

Thursday 22nd October 2020 

‘I have come that they may have life and have it to the full’ John 10:10 

Dear Parents, 

Congratulations! We have made it to half term and what a different half term we have had. Thank you everyone who has 
helped to make this time as smooth as it can be under the circumstances. The whole school community has really pulled 
together to make school as safe and as normal as possible. 

This week we have been sharing our Black History Month work and the variety of input from the children has been 
amazing – this will be shared via seesaw and the facebook page soon. 

A reminder that school photos happen on the first day back—Monday 2nd November. All years should come to school in 
school uniform on that day, there will not be any PE.  This is also when winter uniform comes into play. I am aware that 
the ties are out of stock at the moment and so the children will not be told off for not wearing one if you are waiting for 
them to come in. If children wear a shirt on photo day we will make sure they are wearing a tie for the photo. 

Our after school club will be running throughout half term with lots of exciting activities. If you wish to book on or enquire 
please contact Complete Coaching at www.completecoaching.org.uk 

If you are lucky enough to be going away abroad, please keep up to date with the latest information regarding quarantine 
on return.  There is further information on our website regarding what remote learning provision for will be in place for 
children who are self isolating at the bottom of the ‘Covid Response Guidance’ page: https://winkfield.schooljotter2.com/
covid-19-response-guidance.  Please do remember that this provision will be in addition to the class teacher’s daily 
workload. 

It just leaves me to wish you a very safe and restful half term, please do take care and we look forward to seeing everyone 
on Monday 2nd November.   

 

 

Miss J Evans 
Headteacher 

INSET DAY—Friday 23rd October 

Just a reminder that Friday is an Inset day and 

the school is not open to pupils. School re-

opens after half term on Monday 2nd Novem-

ber which is also school photo day! 

http://www.completecoaching.org.uk
https://winkfield.schooljotter2.com/covid-19-response-guidance
https://winkfield.schooljotter2.com/covid-19-response-guidance


Diary Dates 

 

Friday 23rd October   Inset Day — School closed 

Monday 26th—Friday 30th October HALF TERM 

Monday 2nd November  Individual Photos 

Thursday 10th December  Flu Immunisations (All Years) 

Friday 18th December   AUTUMN TERM ENDS 

2021 

Monday 4th January   Inset Day — School closed 

Tuesday 5th January   SPRING TERM STARTS 

Thursday 28th January   Life Education Bus visit 

Friday 29th January   Life Education Bus visit 

Monday 15th—Friday 19th February HALF TERM 

Thursday 1st April   SPRING TERM ENDS 

Monday 19th April   SUMMER TERM STARTS 

Monday 3rd May   Early May Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May    Inset Day — School closed 

Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June HALF TERM 

Monday 7th June   Inset Day — School closed 

Wednesday 21st July   SUMMER TERM ENDS 


